
 

 

 

12.3.21 

Dear Parents 

It was so lovely to be greeted by so many smiling faces on Monday (adults and children!). A 

brilliant, busy, buzz has returned to classrooms and I have thoroughly enjoyed catching up 

with your wonderful children. All the children have been extremely busy completing 

practical activities to help them to settle and re-establish relationships.  

We have reviewed our systems and have decided to change our one-way system. Please 

could you, on entering the school grounds, walk down the footpath alongside the carpark 

into the school playground. After you have dropped off your child, you can then leave via 

the gate you used to enter by. This should ease congestion between the Reception 

playground and the main playground. There will be new signs on Monday to direct you. 

You should have received a letter about joining in with Red Nose Day activities on Friday 

19th March. You can also find a copy on our website. If you would like to make a donation, 

please do so via the Red Nose Day website. The children do not need to bring any money 

into school. We will not be selling red noses this year. 

It is now 10 years since the last national census and we are all being asked to complete one 

again. I thought it would be interesting for the children to learn a bit about why we have a 

census. The children will be involved in: counting many things, ideas, opinions and finding 

out about census day. Next week, they will be given a leaflet to take home.  

It continues to be extremely important that you let us know if your child has Covid 

symptoms, not to send them into school and then arrange for them to have a test. Our 

procedures have not changed. Twice a week, staff continue to test themselves with Lateral 

Flow Tests (LFTs). 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 


